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           A.GINFO 01 (2022) New resources for the Australian National Anthem 
 
Girl Guides Australia is pleased to share recently released new resources for the Australian 
National Anthem prepared by the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet.  
 
These resources were made in consultation with Girl Guides Australia as a national youth 
organisation to provide insight into the needs of our community when connecting with and 
using the Australian National Anthem.  
 
From this feedback the following resources have been developed that feature the updated 
wording of the Australian National Anthem: 

 
•    One Australian National Anthem instrumental only audio recording, incorporating 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander instruments performed by personnel from the 
Australian Defence Force 

•    Eight Australian National Anthem videos, which use the audio recording performed 
by the Melbourne Symphony Orchestra and vocals performed by Dami Im (including 
two videos with accompanying AusLan) 

•    Four Australian National Anthem videos, which use the instrumental only audio 
performed by the Melbourne Symphony Orchestra 

  
The new videos are available for streaming on the Department’s YouTube 
channel - Australian National Anthem - YouTube, and on the Department’s 
website - https://pmc.gov.au/government/australian-national-anthem. 
  
These resources are available free of charge to support any virtual or in-person celebrations, 
ceremonies or events that may occur around Australia. They are a helpful resource to enable 
girls and young women to connect with the most relevant version of the Australian National 
Anthem. 
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